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Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis

August 12, 1956,

Dear Bills
For your information I am enclosing copy
of a letter which I have just written to Senator

Joceph T. Robinson relative to some of the banking
and monetary objections to the Frezier-Lemke Bill.

Sincerely yours,

He ¢ Eccles,
Governore

Honorable W, I. Myers, Governor,
Farm Credit Administration,
¥ashington.
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